
 
 
 
 
 

EUROFIA Resolution against the threats  
received by the Actors’ Union of Madrid, Spain 

 
 
 

Zurich, Switzerland, May 27, 2006 
 
 
The European Group of the International Federation of Actors (FIA), meeting in Zurich 
on May 26 and 27, 2006, wishes to express its concerns about the threats received by 
the Actors’ Union in Madrid, as a result of their decision to support the peace process 
in Spain. 
 
We wish to express our solidarity to the union and in particular to their Secretary for 
Women Affairs, as well as our hope that a peace settlement can soon be reached in 
Spain.  
 
EuroFIA gathers trade unions of performers in 23 EU countries, in the European 
Economic Area and in Switzerland and represents hundreds of thousands of 
professional performers working in film, television, theatre, dance, music, variety and 
other major fields of the cultural sector. 
 
On behalf of EuroFIA, 
 
 
 

  
Tomas Bolme 
President of FIA 

Dominick Luquer 
General Secretary of FIA 
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  EuroFIA represents performers’ unions in: Austria, Belgium, 
Cyprus, Czech republic, Denmark, Estonia, Finland, France, 
Germany, Greece, Hungary, Iceland, Ireland, Italy, Latvia, 
Luxembourg, Netherlands, Norway, Poland, Portugal, Slovakia, 
Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, United Kingdom 

 


